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 CITY OF ST. HELENS PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Jacob A. Graichen, AICP, City Planner 
RE: HB3115, et. al. – code amendment proposal and Planning Commission recommendation 
DATE: May 1, 2023 
 

 
After the City Council considered the Planning Commission recommended draft at their April 19, 
2023 work session for consideration and input, staff sought legal counsel review of it.   
 
Attached are the Planning Commission’s recommendations following post April 19, 2023 efforts.  
Legal counsel suggested changes and comments are in red and staff changes/comments are in blue.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached: Planning Commission recommended code amendments with edits/comments 
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